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Good evening parents and guardians, 
 
This is Shane Thomas (Principal of Fredericton High School) with 2 information items. 
 

1. Host Families Needed for the NB International Student Program  
  
Each year, families with or without children, single parents, retirees and empty-nesters 
make up the hundreds of families who welcome international students in their home 
through the NB International Student Program.  Homestay parents are making a 
difference in the lives of bright, caring students wanting to learn about Canadian culture 
and improve their English. 
  
Students stay for one semester or the full school year starting in September. A fixed 
monthly stipend is given to families to offset costs.  
  
We would like to thank the families who have and continue to host our international 
students.  To find out how you can become a host parent and the support you will 
receive, or if you know someone who may be interested, contact Liane Nicholson, 
Homestay Coordinator at lnicholson@canadahomestaynetwork.ca   

 
2. The professional learning half day for FHS will be on Thursday May 31st not on Tuesday 

as per the original schedule. 
 

Thank you, enjoy your weekend. 
 
 


